
 

 Cherokee County Planning Commission 
Minutes 

Tuesday, May 6, 2008 
7:00 PM 

 
The Cherokee County Municipal Planning Commission held its regular scheduled 
public hearing on Tuesday May 6, 2008 in the Jury Assembly Room of the 
Cherokee County Justice Center.  In attendance for the Planning Commission 
were, Chairman Bob Whitaker, Vice Chairman Michael Oxley, Betty Callahan, 
Charles Kirby, Garland Stewart, Tom Hill, Debra Haynes and Thais Escondo.  
Scott Barnes did not attend.  In attendance for Cherokee County Staff were Jeff 
Watkins, Planning Director, Vicki Taylor Lee, Zoning Administrator, and Vikki 
Chadwick, Senior Clerk.  The meeting was called to order at 7:00 pm. 
 
 
NEW CASES: 
 
Case # 08-05-012 – SAM FUCHS – requesting to rezone .781 acres from 
PUD to GC for office/retail space.  Property is located on Bells Ferry Road just 
south of Holly Street on the western side of the road and is further described as 
Cherokee County Map Number 15N08, part of Parcel 112. 
 
Applicant requested postponement. 
 
Mr. Kirby made motion to postpone until the June meeting. 
 
Mrs. Callahan seconded the motion. 
 
Motion passed 8-0. 
                             
 
OTHER ITEMS: 
 
Postponement of approval of April minutes. 
 
Meeting Adjourned 7:03 p.m. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


